December News

Nursery Trim-a-Tree

During the week of December 7, we will be decorating the Bobbie Noonan Christmas tree.
Invitations have been sent home stating your designated day and time. Due to Covid this will be
a timed event and we will need to follow social distance and mask wearing protocol.

Christmas Parties/Pajama Day

Our Christmas parties and pajama day will take place on Tuesday and Wednesday, December
22 and 23. Santa will make a quick visit and drop off a gift for each child. Many fun activities
and a special snack will take place, and of course, children will enjoy wearing their PJ’s to
school. If your child would like to pass out a treat to their classmates, please refer to the note
that was sent home regarding the number of children in their class. NO sugary treats please!!

Santa Gift

On December 1, each account will be charged $5.00 for the gift Santa will be dropping on our
party days. Please add this fee to your December If you have already made you December
payment, you can send your cash payment in an envelope with your child’s name on it.

Christmas Break

Our center will be closed to all Preschool students Tuesday, December 24 through Friday,
January 1. Our center is open only to daycare students. Classes will resume Monday, January 4.
Full weekly and monthly tuition is due this week.

Registration for 2021-22
Registration for currently enrolled students will open on January 15. Watch for information to
be sent home after the first of the year.

We would like to wish
our
Bobbie Noonan Family
avery
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!



